
 
 

April 21, 2021 

  

There have been many changes in this industry due to COVID along with other 

factors.  We have seen delays in shipment of supplies, along with shortages in 

materials. We are working hard to get all our inventories updated as quickly as 

possible. Not only do we have the shortage in materials, but we also have issues 

adding new personnel due to the current labor market. With all this news, we 

wanted to let you know that we have some scheduling changes. Please see 

below for all the changes. Keep in mind we are working to correct this situation 

as quickly as possible. 

  

Current Lead Times: 

 

Cordless Fast Faux (cut down)    Potential 3 – 4 week delay 

Avalon, Delta, 2” Aluminum     4 weeks 

Roller Shades                            4 weeks 

Allview                                    4 to 6 weeks 

Contract Orders                     12 weeks – Avalon Faux Wood and Delta Wood 

 

 

Thank you for your continued business and we ask for your patience and 

understanding as we work through these difficult issues.  

 


